
Mr Andrew Judd 
President 
Sporting Shooters' Association of Australia - Tasmania Branch 
Email: namovlov@bigpond.com.au & riddell_dl@intemode.on.net 

Dear Mr Judd 

9 February 20 I 8 

On behalf of the Liberal T earn I am writing to confirm that a re-elected Liberal Government 
will provide support of $59,000 towards a new national standards Sporting Clay Target System 
for the Sporting Shooters' Association of Australia - T as Branch. 

Our economy is very strong, and we've worked hard to balance the Budget Tasmania is now a 

much more confident, prouder place to be. 

We have achieved a lot together, and our plan is to take to Tasmania to the next level. Your 
project is an important part of building a brighter future for our State. 

Should a Liberal Government be re-elected funding will be allocated as part of this years state 
budget process. 

Best wishes, 

Will Hodgman MP 
Liberal Leader Building 
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